
Town of Lapel Board of Zoning Appeals   Meeting date: 11/22/2022 

Lapel Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting 

November 22, 2022 

In attendance: Gary Shuck, Ron Nunley, Herschel Hinkle. 

Also in attendance: Brian Bush, Donna O’Bryant, Stacy Young, Mark Young. 

6:15 pm meeting called to order. 

For consideration a petition from Mr. Bush for a special use variance for a property located 2841 South 
Brookside Rd.  
After a presentation from Mr. Bush and discussion from those in attendance it was determined that Mr. 
Bush had no definite plans for this property. It was determined that in the best interest to table the 
petition until Mr. Bush could contact the building inspector and come up with a more definite plan for 
his property. 
In the matter concerning the Red Barn event center, it was determined that the matter of permanent 
restroom facilities had not been met. It was agreed to extend the deadline for permanent restroom 
facilities to December 31, 2024. We would then ask the legal staff to send a letter to the affected parties 
informing of this decision. 
 
There being no discussion, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
___________________________________   ________________________________ 
Chairman BZA                                  Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


